Tysoe Neighbourhood Plan

Update November 2018
Where are we now?
The latest consultation stage of the Neighbourhood Plan has now been completed.

There were 134 comments from Tysoe residents and Stratford District Council also gave
their feedback.

All the comments have been reviewed and incorporated into the latest version of the Plan
where appropriate. The redacted comments available in full online at:

https://1drv.ms/x/s!ArddfdNv8IMOnle-FRSTGUGkVwy4

What happens next?

The revised version of the plan will be reviewed by the Parish Council to produce the
Submission Version, which will in turn be submitted for review by the District Council and an
Inspector. The Submission Version will also be subject to a 6 week public consultation.

Alongside the Submission Plan two additional documents will be submitted for review and
assessment.

1. The Consultation Statement which covers in detail the consultation process for
both phases of the Plan since 2013.

2. The Statement of Conditions which is a largely technical document itemising the
details of the plan’s compliance with the relevant statutory regulations.

Both documents are detailed and will require considerable input from the Neighbourhood
Planning Group and the Parish Council.

How long will this take?

Whilst it is hoped that the next stage can be put in place by early 2019 it is critically
important that the Plan should cover all the elements required and the timing will therefore,
of necessity, need some flexibility.

Keeping in touch

Please do come along to the monthly meetings to ask any questions and keep in touch with
how the plan is progressing. The next meeting is Tuesday 18™ December in the Village Hall.

FINALLY —-THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION.

THIS IS YOUR PLAN AND YOUR VIEWS MATTER


https://1drv.ms/x/s!ArddfdNv8IM0nle-FRSfGUGkVwy4

